
 
 
 
 
   
To: COMO Kirkwood, Dean McFarren COS, CDR Paige Keenan, DIRAUX, District 

Board & Staff  
 
From: Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date: 11 August 2020 
Re: ASC-SF Report  
 
 
 
 
 
Activities 

• Communication  with AUXLO LT. Cruz as needs arise. 
• Attended Sector SF “C”all Hands virtual meetings each Friday. 
• Received several informational AUC Reports when each AUC emailed or called the new 

incoming CO or OIC at the assigned Station to introduce themselves. 
• Courtesy of CDR Keenan’s last weekly report, information on Navigational Systems 

support and Vessel Safety Checks, done since the Phase 1 release, were shared with 
Capt. Wright since both those areas are of particular interest to Sector, as well as PV and 
the passing of boating safety pamphlets and materials to Marinas and other public 
boating venues. 

• Also noted was the general information that Auxiliary members are still taking advantage 
of Webinar classes covering qualifications in a number of areas. And in addition, 
proctoring is being conducted to support the completion of those classes. 
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